
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31161 / H0473

This legislation provides landowners with an additional option when considering preserving agricultural land
in the state. The legislation adds a new chapter to the Idaho Land Use Planning Act that would provide the
legislative authority for local units of government to receive applications from willing landowners to establish
a land use designation, known as an Agricultural Protection Area. The process to review and consider
applications is outlined in the legislation.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact to the state government. The bill authorizes local governments to assess fees to
applicants to cover the administrative costs of processing and offset any fiscal impact.

Contact:
Braden Jensen , Idaho Farm Bureau Federation
(208) 333-7098

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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